


large industrial and commercial interests and to hold FPL accountable.

Enough is enough — protect residential customers from corporate greed and unjustified rate
hikes.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Elizabeth Guseila-Rizo

724 NW 170TH TERRACE

Pembroke Pines FL, 33028-2119
lizeusrizo@bellsouth.net




